
 

 

May 22, 2019 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

This is in support of Megan Young’s nomination to the Eye Bank Association of America 

Board of Directors.  Megan is considerate, highly organized and committed to helping to 

restore sight to those in need through eye donation and cornea transplants.  Each 

contribution she has offered to the EBAA has been as an active participant.  She is 

acutely aware of the challenges facing the association and is well-prepared to fulfill the 

responsibilities as a member of the Board of Directors.   

 

I am pleased to support her nomination as a Board member. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Patricia Dahl 

Executive Director/CEO 

 

 

 


